
                    

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Grandparents of Year 6 children, 

 

 

 

Our Y6 fun day is almost here!  On Tuesday 23rd July, the Y6 children will need to bring some 

things with them if they want to fully participate in their fun day.  

 

 Come dressed in clothes/shoes they can use for a bouncy castle and water fight/slide/disco 

plus a towel.  Also, a bag to put wet stuff in to take home. 

 

 Water guns can be brought but it remains the responsibility of the child who brings it. 

  

 Bring a change of clothes and shoes in a bag suitable for a laser-tag party. 

 

 Ensure you have signed and returned the slip for how your child is getting home sent on a 

previous letter. 

 

They do not need anything else for that day. 

 

Thank-you 

Y6 team 
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